
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - FEBRUARY 7, 2005 

PUBLIC NOTICES OF SPEED BUMPS ON WIGWOSS DRIVE/MONSHEEN DRIVE 

Recommendation 

Councillor Carella recommends that notices of the Wigwoss Drive/Monsheen Drive speed bump 
installations be mailed to the residents of Wigwoss Drive and Monsheen Drive. 

Purpose 

Councillor Carella’s office has received several objections to the installation of the speed humps 
in the area and the mailing will ensure that all residents are notified of this matter. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

At the September 7, 2005 Committee of the Whole a petition was presented by some residents of 
the area requesting the installation of speed bumps.  Council approved this request at the 
January 24, 2005 Council Meeting.  Public notices will be displayed in the local papers to advise 
the residents of this matter. Councillor Carella wishes to ensure that residents are informed and 
therefore requests the notices be sent by mail. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Report prepared by: 

Lucy Cardile, Assistant to Councillor Tony Carella 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Councillor Tony Carella 


